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To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: re development plans for a mid rise zone along the railway north of Teddington 

station and up to and over the bridge 

[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Hi, 
 
I am wriƟng to voice my concerns over Richmond Councils  plans for a mid rise zone along the railway line and north 
of Teddington staƟon up and over the bridge.  opposite the train staƟon and feel that mid rise 
buildings of 5-6 storeys will have a negaƟve impact on the area. I don’t thing this will conserve and enhance the 
town centres character and these high rise buildings will be visible from our home. Whilst I understand affordable 
housing may be important I don’t feel it needs to be of 5-6 storeys. Teddington Business Park is also really important 
for providing much needed office and industrial space and is a well designed asset to the town. I fully object to this 
planning proposal on the above grounds. 
 
Can you pls acknowledge receipt of this objecƟon 
 
Thanks 
 
Kate Hibbert 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


